
Notice of Temporary Closure for Renovations 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you that our restaurant will be 

temporarily closed for renovations starting from October 15, 2023, and will reopen on 

November 5, 2023. 

During this time, we will be making enhancements to our space to serve you better. We 

appreciate your understanding and support as we work to improve your dining experience. 

Thank you for your continued patronage. We look forward to welcoming you back with a 

refreshed ambiance and an exciting new menu! 

Sincerely, 

Your Restaurant Name 

Contact Information 


